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Oregon Health Policy Board  

May 7, 2024 
 

Statement of support: Coordinated Care Organization Quality Incentive 
Program  

 

The Oregon Health Policy Board (OHPB) believes the Coordinated Care 
Organization (CCO) Quality Incentive Program (QIP) should be centered around 
the goal of eliminating health inequities. To do this, the program must be 
informed by the voices most impacted, particularly Oregon Health Plan (OHP) 
members. Financial incentives should promote the work of those who are making 
bold, measurable progress towards eliminating health inequities and are best 
positioned to implement effective interventions.  

 

Reducing health inequities requires addressing social drivers of health and 
collaborating inside and outside of clinical walls and systems. Bold, measurable 
progress should involve collaboration between CCOs, providers, systems, and 
communities most impacted. By incentivizing collective action towards tackling root 
causes of health inequities, OHPB’s aim is to create a more comprehensive, 
sustainable, and person-centered system and improve health outcomes for all 
Oregonians. 

 

 

 

 

 


